
Newsletter #8  

February Blog 

WELCOME TO 2023! 

Kicking off the month of love, we had a mushroom walk.  Yes, love covers many subjects, and 

this subject created a love for seeking Fungi!  We couldn’t keep count of the variety we saw, but 

here are some that were so photogenic! 



 

 

 



Following that we had our Valentines weekend which saw many romantic couples checking in 

and taking advantage of the special we had. There were even groups of friends treating 

themselves to a well deserved break.  

 

 

 

 

 


